



GGL Federation Greenside, Griffin & Lena Gardens

Executive Head: Karen Bastick-Styles (kbs@greensideschool.org)
Greenside Head of School: Robin Yeats (robiny@greensideschool.org)
Griffin Head of School: Abi McIvor (amcivor@griffinprimary.org)
Lena Gardens Head of School: Hima Mistry/Rahat Malik (hmistry/rmalik@lenagardensprimary.co.uk)
Federation Chair of Governors: Jem Shuttleworth (Jem.shuttleworth@elliotfoundation.co.uk)

Friday 01st February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be going on a trip on **Tuesday 12th February** to The Wat **Buddhapadipa Temple** in Wimbledon as part of our ICB theme *Embrace!* (Festivals and Celebrations).

We will be travelling by bus and train. We will be leaving at 10am and returning by 3:00pm. There is no charge for this trip. Please ensure your child is wearing suitable clothing for the weather on this day.

Students will be having lunch at the venue. If your child usually has a school lunch, then the school will provide a packed lunch on this day. If your child usually has a packed lunch, then please provide this as normal.

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to us by Friday 8th February. Without written permission, your child will not be able to attend this trip.

Finally, there are a limited number of free places for adults to accompany us on this trip. If you are interested in attending to support us with this visit, then please indicate on the slip below. We will let you know as soon as possible if there is space for you to attend.

Thank you for your continued support. Best wishes,

Emma Rosenvinge Year 5 Class Teacher			
	Year 5 Bud	dhapadipa Temple	
Name of student :			
Emergency contact ar	nd number:		
I would like to volunte	er on this trip Yes	No 🗔	
Signed	Date		















